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Thursday, June 08, 2006

To: Larry Clark, ZOA FLM
From: Jeffrey Lewis, ZOA ATCS

Larry,

Please accept this letter requesting to withdraw from the radar training program here at
Oakland ARTCC. I wish to resign from this training program for personal reasons.

As you are aware, I have served as an air traffic controller for nearly twenty years,
including certifications at four control towers in three western states. As such, I believe it
would best serve the agency if I was offered reassignment to a tower. Additionally, if it
would be helpful for staffing needs in Area H, I will gladly continue to perform ATOP
ATe duties during my career transitional period.

Also, Larry, thanks for the considerable support you have provided in my training
process. You care, and that means a lot in life.

Sincerely,
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Jeff Lewis
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TIME : 0830L DATE: 6/8/06

NAME (s) ATCS Jeff Lewis, FLM Larry Clark

SUBJECT: R35 Trainin

Jeff stated that he was withdrawing from the radar training program as he had decided he
does not want to be a radar controller. He also stated that he was comfortable working
the oceanic positions in Area H.

Jeff also stated that he desired to remain as an air traffic controller within the FAA and

would desire to either continue to work the ocean positions in Area H or be assigned to a
tower.

CONCLUSION, ACTION TAKEN, OR REQUIRED

cc: ATCS Jeff L..>,wisZOA-IO ./
ZOA-17
ZOA-3GIH

DATE:
6/8/06

FOIA NO. 2007-007547WS

TITLE:
FLM

SIGNATURE: R. Larry Clark
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